FROM THE DIRECTORS

Greetings from Muskoka Woods! It is with great pleasure that we present our Registration Package for the summer of 2003. Our theme for this year is "It's a simple choice". We believe that as your child experiences a week or two at Muskoka Woods, he or she will grow and develop in extraordinary ways. Whether it's learning new skills, making new friends or simply being away from home, your child will never be the same. We invite you to make the choice to join us this summer for an unforgettable experience.

As every summer presents lots of excitement and new challenges, preparations are well under way for another amazing season! It is our goal to upgrade our facilities continually, adding new programs and increasing the value of the Muskoka Woods experience for our guests. Your children will experience plenty of outdoor activities, creative, memory-making programs and a healthy dose of fun, Fun, FUN!!! They will have the opportunity to make new friends and interact socially with their peers under the supervision of our caring staff. As well, an introduction to Christian values and beliefs continues to be an integral part of our program.

Our summer staff members are the people who make it all happen. We are currently in the process of interviewing and selecting over 250 highly motivated and competent staff. We select these young men and women for their maturity, responsibility and their love for children. In addition to our summer staff, we have over 50 full-time employees available to train and supervise the summer staff, guaranteeing the safety and care of your children.

While we continue to grow and add new beds, we anticipate filling quickly again this year. To avoid disappointment, please do not delay in returning your registration forms. Give your child a priceless gift this summer — send them to Muskoka Woods! It's a simple choice!

Sincerely,

John McAuley Executive Director

November 1, 2002

Mike Barlow Managing Director